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March 20, 1973 

Mr. Richard L. Brown 
Principal Planner 
Division of Planning 
1575 Sherman Street 
Denver, Colorado 	80203 

Dear Mr. Brown: 
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I have reviewed applications #73-02-23-01, 02 and 03. The applications 
anticipate federal funds from 50% to 75% of the cost and state funds 
from 3% to 15% of cost. 

The MPSA County Commission should be informed that no state matching 
program for local HUD grants exists. In addition they should be 
warned for purpose of fund planning that federal HUD monies for water 
and sewer grants may be curtailed or terminated completely under the 
President's budget proposals. 

Sincerely, 

Alan N. Charnes 
Staff Director 
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